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The Forum of Parliamentarians is FICCI’s unique initiative for political outreach across party 
affiliations covering both Houses of the Indian Parliament in true bipartisan spirit. The Forum 
engages at the bilateral and multilateral levels through inbound and outbound delegations and 
exchanges with elected representatives, industry, policy experts, think tanks, universities, 
media and counterpart organisations across the globe.

About Forum of Parliamentarians

Established in 1927, FICCI is the largest and oldest apex business organisation in India. Its history 
is closely interwoven with India's struggle for independence, its industrialization, and its 
emergence as one of the most rapidly growing global economies.

A non-government, not-for-profit organisation, FICCI is the voice of India's business and 
industry. From influencing policy to encouraging debate, engaging with policy makers and civil 
society, FICCI articulates the views and concerns of industry. It serves its members from the 
Indian private and public corporate sectors and multinational companies, drawing its strength 
from diverse regional chambers of commerce and industry across states, reaching out to over 
2,50,000 companies. 

FICCI provides a platform for networking and consensus building within and across sectors and 
is the first port of call for Indian industry, policy makers and the international business 
community.

About FICCI

FICCI’ Forum of Parliamentarians

FICCI’s Forum of Parliamentarians was established at the turn of the century to lead 
dialogues on strategic, economic and socio-cultural aspects of India’s interaction with the 
world  through exchanges with elected representatives, industry, policy experts, think tanks, 
universities, media and counterpart organisations across the globe. This unique initiative for 
political outreach provides a track II platform for Indian Members of Parliament to meet and 
interact with counterparts from other countries.

To ensure a bipartisan spirit, MPs across party lines are engaged from both Houses of 
Parliament and with a healthy mix of political ideologies. As foreign policy and domestic 
concerns are becoming increasingly intertwined the Forum also ensures adequate diversity 
in the composition of MPs from states of India.
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       Policy Dialogues

       Leadership Programmes

       Interactive sessions with policy experts

       Outreach and Constituency connect – Industry and Parliamentarians

       Outbound missions for MPs

       Exchange Programmes for young leaders
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